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Request for Proposal Notice – Commissioning Agent 

Prosser Memorial Health Hospital Replacement Facility 
  

DATE: February 9, 2020 

TO:  PUBLIC NOTIFICATION   

 Available on the Prosser Memorial Health website 

 https://www.prosserhealth.org/rfq-rfp-postings 

FROM: NV5 – Owner’s Representatives for Prosser Memorial Health 

RE: RFP AVAILABLITIY NOTICE  

 

On behalf of Prosser Public Hospital District, d/b/a Prosser Memorial Health (Owner), NV5 

(Owner’s Representative) invites interested firms to submit a proposal for Commissioning Agent 

services for the Prosser Memorial Health Replacement Hospital and Medical Office Building 

project. 

 

To obtain the Request For Proposal and supporting documentation, please contact Meg 

Hohnholt (Meg.Hohnholt@NV5.com) and cc: Paul Kramer (Paul.Kramer@NV5.com)    

 

RFP responses are due no later than: 2:00 PM (PT) on March 4, 2021 

 

- End of Notice - 


